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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM, 18-06

TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Michelle Anderson, Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:  
June 11, 2018

SUBJECT:   Discontinuance of DPP-1279 form

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify staff of the discontinuance of the DPP-1279 form.  The form has been replaced by an i-TWIST screen.  The current workflow is that the worker notifies the billing specialist and the benefits worker by using the i-TWIST screen. The following is a list of i-TWIST TIP SHEETS related to the new protocol:

· 59.0 - Completing the 1260
· 58.0 - SSA Forms
· 57.0 - Selecting the Placement Type
· 56.0 - Document Locations
· 55.0 - Temporary Living Conditions
· 54.0 - Placements-Workers
· 53.0 - New Removal-Worker
· 52.0 - Title IV-E-Add Initial/Re-Determination
· 51.0 - Court Information
If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact: 

Jennifer Blair, Child Welfare Fiscal Services Branch Manager

Jennifer.Blair@ky.gov
(270) 687-7047, ext. 2716
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